
Announcement: Transparent Peer Review 

Guidelines 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

We are pleased to announce the implementation of our new Transparent Peer Review Guidelines, 

effective [start date]. Our commitment to transparency in the peer review process aims to 

enhance the integrity and credibility of our published research. 

Key Features of the Transparent Peer Review Guidelines: 

• Open and visible peer review reports 

• Author responses to reviewer comments published alongside articles 

• Clear guidelines on disclosure of conflicts of interest 

We believe that these guidelines will foster a more open dialogue between authors and 

reviewers, ultimately improving the quality of research publications. 

For additional information, please refer to our detailed guidelines on [website/link]. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 


